
Static projects meeting Monday May 6th, 2024, those in attendance were: 

Corry Arntzen, Allison Smith, and Christina England. 

Minutes from the last meeting were read. 

No treasurer report available 

Old business 

Stickers - we had about 7 entries submitted.  2 entries were chosen to make stickers. Corry 
will take those and digital digitalize them and then reach out to Ballyhoo about making 
them. We will be selling them for $3 a piece or 2 for $5 at the food booth.  We will make 
tickets to put in a basket at the register to enter with each purchase so that it will help with 
the money not needing to be separated at the time of sale. Chris will send a letter to Cassie 
and Cooper to let them know that their drawing was chosen. They will get a ticket for a free 
sticker. We will also announce this in the June newsletter and that the stickers can be 
purchased at the food booth as well as the extension office. 

Indoor Trade Center set up will be July 18th at 5:30. We will need a ladder, binder clips and 
to find some uniform boxes to wrap in green paper and put down the middle of the center of 
the tables, to add depth to the table.  

Indoor auction location will be in the free entertainment (Freddy's) area, Chris will look into 
chairs.  

New Business 

29 intent to sell items were turned in.  25 is our limit so may have to let kids know that if 
they all get blue ribbons, they may need to choose one to sell. It wasn't decided upon 
whether we will wait till interview day or if we will make that decision prior. 

Intent to sell plans for workshop. Corry is looking at a June marketing workshop TBA during 
that meeting they will work on writing letters, making posters, and doing radio recordings to 
see if we can spread the word a little farther this year.  

Meeting adjourned  

next meeting TBD 


